
 

Oakley Vale Primary School, Cheltenham Road, Oakley Vale, Corby NN18 8RH    

Telephone: 01536 461199  Fax: 01536 746267    Principal: Miss E 

Goodwin

  
 

Tuesday 26th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

MUFTI / DRESS UP DAY 12TH MARCH 2019 
 

As a member of the Brooke Weston trust we like to support colleagues from schools 
within it. Mrs Nicole Andrews (Vice Principal at Compass Primary Kettering) and Miss 
Roisin Fernando (Maths teacher who has supported the Primary schools from Brooke 
Weston) are both running in the London Marathon. Mrs Andrews is raising money 
for Child Bereavement UK and Miss Fernando the Antony Nolan Trust.  
 
I am sure you will agree these are both very worthy charities. On the 12th March we 
would like to invite the children to come in either in Mufti or if they prefer come 
dressed up in a theme of their choice. In order to this we would be grateful if you 
would make a £1 donation. Any donations we receive we intend to share them out 
equally between both charities. 
 
Thank you very much for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Emma Goodwin 
Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


